KHS Ice Arena patrons,

We hope you and your families have been staying safe and health during these unprecedented times. As we
continue to monitor and abide by CDC guidelines and COVID-19 regulations from the city of Orange County, we have
discussed new plans and protocols that we will be setting in place so as to assure the safety of our customers and
employees once we re-open.

Please read the following closely so as to understand and follow our new guidelines that we will be implanting at our
facility.

e Hand Sanitizing stations have been installed and are located throughout the rink

e Regular disinfecting and cleaning of all high traffic high touch areas will be done throughout the day

e Employees will have their temperature checked at the start of each shift

e All employees will wear face masks for the safety of our customers and employees.

e We ask that you please enter only from the main entrance doors going to Rink A.

e We ask that you practice social distancing when in our facility — stay 6 feet apart

e Please minimize the number of people congregating in the building by having only 1 parent bring their skater to
the rink. Whenever possible please do not bring non-skating siblings or additional spectators to the rink.

e  We kindly ask for your support in helping to limit the number of people in the building. This can be accomplished
by arriving to the rink in your gear ready to take the ice limiting your time in the building and large numbers of
participants gathering in the lobby and locker rooms. For situations where that is not possible, getting as much
equipment on in your vehicle as you can is appreciated.

e For the safety of all our patrons and our employees, KHS Ice Arena will be taking temperatures of all patrons
that enter our facility.

o All participants will be asked to fill out wavier forms before the start of their session.

e We ask that you please leave immediately following the completion of your ice time. Ice times will be staggered
to allow for cleaning.

e Showers will remain closed for the safety of our patrons due to COVID-19.

e Designated locker rooms will be provide, however upon completion of your ice time exiting the building and
undressing in your vehicle or at home will go a long way in providing the safest environment for you, other
customers and our staff.

e Spitting will not be allowed in the facility at any time.

e Masks will be mandatory upon entering our facility.

e Due to COVID-19 all lost and found items will be disposed of by the end of each day.

e Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds or use an alcohol-based sanitizer

e Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands.

e Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then immediately throw the tissue in the trash.

e (Clean and disinfect your hockey and skating equipment.

e Please do not come to the rink if you are sick or have symptoms.

It will be the responsibility of every coach, skater, hockey player, spectator, and employee to do their part to
ensure KHS Ice Arena remains a clean and safe environment.

Please continue to be safe and healthy and we will look forward to seeing you all back on the ice.

Thank you,
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